
___ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

M e
y y.

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY*

CH ATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

February 14, 1984

l Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
I Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

.U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

Please refer to R. H. Shell's letter to you dated December 1,1983 which
responded to Gensric Letter 82-33 requirements concerning Regulatory Guide
1.97 for the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant and committed TVA to provide an
implementation date by February 15, 1984. Based on estimated design
completion and material delivery dates, manpower projections, and the

:present projections of outage schedules, we anticipate that TVA will be in
compliance with the requirements of Regulatory Guide 1.97 for Sequoyah
units 1 and 2 at the end of the unit 2, cycle 4 outage. The unit 2, cycle
4 outage is. currently scheduled to be complete by September 2,1987.
Please understand that any unanticipated changes in the scheduled outages
will caure changes in the final implementation date.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
K. P. Para at FT3 858-2685.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALt.EY AUTHORITY

, w,

L. M. Mills, nager
Nuclear Licensing

. ;.,
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MNotary Public .-

_ My Commission Expires 7YT

cc:- - U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region-II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator pg3
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900

#
Atlanta, Georgia' 30303
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